
SUNY Old Westbury 
 

Report Fraud 
 
 

SUNY College at Old Westbury is committed to ensuring that its College Resources are 
used in a proper and efficient manner. 
 
 
If you suspect any fraud, waste, abuse or irregular activities within the College, you may 
report these allegations anonymously in writing to the Vice President for Business & 
Finance and CFO or to the Executive Vice President and Chief of Staff. 
 
 
Please provide as much data as possible.  You do not have to provide your name and 
contact information, however, you may wish to do so in the event additional questions 
arise.  Due to confidentiality concerns, it may not be possible to inform users of the 
process or outcome on any investigation or other action taken. 
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